
 

Project Overview 
Starting in 2019, Royal Gardens will see the replacement of its aging collector and local roadway surfaces, street 
lights, and sidewalks as part of the City of Edmonton’s Neighbourhood Renewal program for mature 
neighbourhoods. Planning for this renewal has begun. A new dedicated City branch, Building Great Neighbourhoods, 
has also been exploring improvements to other City-owned areas within the neighbourhood, including green spaces 
and parks, and will look for opportunities and funding to make desired upgrades and enhancements in coordination 
with the Neighbourhood Renewal program. Public Engagement to inform this planning is underway with construction 
scheduled for Spring 2019 to Fall 2020.  
 
The neighbourhood boundaries are between 40 Avenue and Whitemud Drive, and between 111 Street and 119 
Street. The project does not include back alleys or the arterial roads surrounding the neighbourhood which are part 
of a different funding program. 
 
Where We Are Today 
As a follow-up to the previous engagement events and surveys, the June 27​th​ ​Draft Concepts Public Event ​will 
introduce the initial draft concepts for new infrastructure in Royal Gardens. You will be asked to give feedback to help 
refine the draft plans which include open spaces, parks, traffic, connections, off-leash dog areas and bike routes in 
the Royal Gardens neighbourhood as well as improvements to the public area next to Petrolia Mall. Input from you 
will help prioritize improvements in support of the vision and core values for the neighbourhood as identified at 
previous engagement events.  
 

 
Roadways that are included in the Royal Gardens Neighbourhood Renewal 

 



 

 
 

Stay Engaged & Informed!  
If you weren’t able to attend the event, you can provide feedback on the draft concepts until ​July 16​ by emailing 
chris.mcmorran@edmonton.ca 
 
For general information concerning the Royal Gardens Neighbourhood Renewal, upcoming public engagement, and 
to subscribe to project updates, please visit ​edmonton.ca/BuildingRoyalGardens​.  
 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
About Building Great Neighbourhoods 
 
Working together to make the most out of your neighbourhood 
This is your city and your neighbourhood. We want to understand how you experience your neighbourhood and ask for your input on what we 
might do to make it better. We will engage and work with you on the renewal of roads, sidewalks, street lights, and park spaces, and promote 
other community opportunities to enhance how people live and interact in your neighbourhood. We commit to being open and transparent about 
how your input is used. Let’s make the most out of your neighbourhood. 
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